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November 7, 2017

Gwen Pinson, Executive Director
Kentucky Public Service Commission
211 Sower Boulevard

Frankfort, KY 40601

Dear Ms. Pinson:

Upon receipt of the Commission’s Order in Case No. 2017-00425, [ noticed that an old
work address was stiil being used for Atmos Energy. For all future correspondence

related to Atmos Energy Corporation, please send to my attention at the following
address:

Mark A. Martin

Vice President — Rates & Regulatory Affairs
Atmos Energy Corporation

3275 Highland Pointe Drive

Owensboro, KY 42303

Thank vou for your time and consideration. Plzase contact myself at 270.685.8024 if
anyone has any questions.

Sincerely.

Hut It

Mark A. Martin
Vice President, Rates & Regulatory Aftairs

Atmos Energy Corporation
3275 Highland Pointe Drive, Owensboro, KY 42303-7835

P 270-685-8000 F 270-689-2076 atmosenergy.com



